From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Subject: FW: Please continue LLTL

Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:03:23 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Larry Ehl [mailto:Larry.echl@frontier.com]
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 7:52 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please continue LLTL

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Please continue this common sense program to increase access to the legal system. Convene a blue ribbon panel to
examine the program, best practices from other states, and propose modifications to increase participation and lower
cost, if those are the true concerns. Set 3 or 5 year targets to which would determine continuation or closure, or
further modifications. Require annual status reports.

Sent from my phone
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